
June 10, 2021

Caledonia Families,

Congratulations on making it through a challenging year.  We commend you for your
perseverance and hope you can enjoy your summer activities!

We also adapted to the changes this year and wanted to share a few things that CEF
accomplished as well as some exciting things to look forward to!

We appreciate your support as we go back to our regular grant program next fall allowing district
staff to apply for needed grant funds.  Text GIVE2CEF to 1-877-678-1487 or go to
www.caledoniacef.org.

Thank-you!

Denise Blunk
Executive Director
Caledonia Education Foundation
891-0732 or ext. 7032
www.caledoniacef.org
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